
Dear Legislators,
Watching the terrorist attack on our Capitol in January was a horrifying reminder that white supremacy surrounds us. I am writing 
because I strongly believe that we must ensure that anyone who is responsible for public safety has been thoroughly investigated. 
As a former teacher, I went through an extensive check to be able to be around students. I believe that we need to have the same 
standard for public safety professionals (and likely more). Given that the 1/6 attack could have included individuals from Oregon, we 
must, more than ever, ensure that the people who are protecting us have strong character with strong anti-bias, anti-racist training.

Thank you,
Nadia


